This is pretty much my only idea of trying to get more input from all club members on their board members.
If it could possibly cause some of the existing 34 members to be more active if they feel they have more of a voice in things that would be good, but maybe it wouldn't make any difference.
It would have to be revised after (and if) we find out which 4 are up for election this year and which 4 next year.

This is YOUR organization and the Nominating Committee for board members wants to hear from YOU.
The Friends of Oscar Zero is required to have 9 board members.   They serve 2 year terms and the terms of 4 of them are up for re-election in April of 2010.  The other 4 board members will be up for re-election in April of 2011.  The 9th seat is required to be filled by the president of the Griggs County Historical Society which is Orville Tranby.
All of the names on the attached ballot are willing to serve as board members.
Please vote for any number of them that you would like to see serve as YOUR board members.
The Nominating Committee will give the results to the existing board members and they will take the results into account when they elect board members in April.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Orv Tranby (non-elected board member by virtue of being the president of the Griggs County Historical Society
Jon Clark (existing board member
Rebecca Edland (existing board member)
Wade Faul (existing board member)
Helene Fossum (existing board member)
Charles Johnson (existing board member)
Becky Meidinger (existing board member)
Jan Steffen (existing board member)
John Swenson (existing board member)
Phyllis Ratcliffe
Bev Tranby
Lois Wiseman
